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QUERY BY THE VICE CHAIR Of THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development ON THE RECOMMENDATION TO BE SUBMITTED TO THE Inter-American Council for Integral Development ON THAT THE 2010 AND 2011 FEMCIDI PROGRAMMING CYCLES BE COMBINED
The Executive Secretariat for Integral Development presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) and, on instructions from the Vice Chair, wishes to present this query on the decision by the MB/IACD on the recommendation it will be submitting to the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) on the combining the 2010 and 2011 FEMCIDI programming cycles.

At its meeting on September 7, 2012, the MB/IACD decided to recommend to CIDI that it combine the 2010 and 2011 FEMCIDI programming cycles, so as to have more resources to finance the proposals that will be presented by the member states in the science and technology, culture, and tourism sectors.  In addition, it formed an informal working group of the MB/IACD, led by the Vice Chair, and entrusted with consultations on the terms under which member states that have not contributed to both programming cycles could participate in the FEMCIDI projects financed with those funds.
The Vice Chair of the MB/IACD conducted informal consultations and presented a report, which was classified as AICD/JD/doc.137/12.
Accordingly, the Vice Chair of the MB/IACD asks the members of the MB/IACD whether, along with the recommendation that will be presented to CIDI to combine the 2010 and 2011 FEMCIDI programming cycles, they would agree to recommend that:

The countries which contributed resources to one of the programming cycles, either 2010 or 2011, may present and/or participate in the projects to be approved in the 2010 and 2011 FEMCIDI framework with those resources. 

The Executive Secretariat would be most grateful to receive the views of the members of the IACD Management Board on this query no later than October 12, 2012.  The lack of a reply by that date will be deemed to constitute agreement, in application of the provisions of Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the Management Board.
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